
From: Mary Cone <shannac@sonic.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 12:36 PM 
To: Mary Gourley <mgourley@cityofsebastopol.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Commissioners and Committee Members, 

 

Sebastopol is in a fiscal crisis.   

We need this hotel to supply tax revenue that disappeared when the Sebastopol Inn shut 
down.   

Our businesses are barely holding on.  It seems each time I am downtown another 
restaurant or shop has closed. 

I fully support this hotel plan and hope it is approved quickly and without too many 
unreasonable hoops for them to jump through.  

Thank you, 

Mary Cone 

Sebastopol taxpayer 
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